PUPIL DAILY BULLETIN - TUESDAY 26 SEPTEMBER 2017

ALL YEARS

ASSEMBLIES & HOUSE COUNCIL MEETINGS			
Tuesday to Friday	No Assemblies this week		

CAREERS INTERVIEWS					
Wednesday 27 September with Miss Berry as detailed below					
10.50	Finlay M	4D2			
11.40	Amy N	4D1			
1.20	Molly N	4D1			
Careers Clinic: - Miss Berry will be in the Careers Library Wednesday lunchtime					

ALL YEARS

- Banter Club:- Come along and hang out with Suzi and Penny at Banter Club every
 Tuesday lunchtime in Room 46. Banter Club would like to extend a special invitation to any
 first years who might be looking for a fun place to spend their lunchtime. Bring your lunch,
 we'll provide the fun...!

 Suzi Sherriffs
- Charities Committee:- Could all S5 pupils who have taken an application form for the
 Charities Committee, please return it to Mrs Jones, Miss Hunter, Mr Duncan or Mrs Penter
 by the end of the day on Tuesday this week. Any S6 who have outstanding applications,
 this is your last chance too! Many thanks!

 Mrs Jones
- Fit for Girls on Wednesday 4-5pm Activity: Bowling @ Garioch Indoor Bowling Club:Go to the Drama studio (the one near reception) immediately after class do not get
 changed. We will walk down together to the bowling club. Please remember to take your
 slippers with you or two pairs of socks! Remember you cannot take part if you have not
 signed up online.

 Mrs Webster and Ms Massie
- Prestigious Creative Writing Competitions Open for Entrants:- A reminder that his year, Inverurie Academy will be putting pupils forward for two prestigious national creative writing competitions (The Pushkin Prizes and The Young Walter Scott Prize). The competitions are an excellent springboard for young people interested in a possible future career in writing and come with some amazing prizes; from £500, to meet and greets with professional authors, to invitations to sought after writers' workshops. If this sounds like something that may interest you then please see Mr Joy in Room 19 for further details. If you have already sought details and are writing your pieces you are reminded that the deadlines for your entries are fast approaching. Entries to The Young Walter Scott Prize are due by October 1st and entries to The Pushkin Prizes are due on December 1st. All interested pupils are invited to Room 19 every Wednesday at lunchtime. You should bring your work along to be reviewed by Mr. Joy who will offer you mentoring on your writing ahead of your official entry.
 Mr Joy

- School Newspaper!- The newspaper team will be meeting on Tuesday this week at 12:50 in room 25 (located on the way to the English corridor, opposite the boys' toilets). All year groups are welcome. We look forward to seeing you there!

 Mrs Milne
- **Ukulele Group:** The Ukulele group will begin rehearsing again this Wednesday at 12.45 in Room 56. All ages and abilities are welcome to come along. **Mrs Purvis**
- Canteen/Barra Base Menu:- Lentil Soup (v), Grilled Sausage, Chips & Beans, Creamy Tagliatelle (v)

S4 - S6

Duke of Edinburgh: - Reminder that Bronze and Silver DofE groups need to create a
presentation to complete their award. Room 15 will be available at lunch for those who
want to work on them. There will be a rehearsal on Monday at lunchtime. The final
presentation will be after school one day on the week before the holidays. Remember max
of 5 mins length.

Miss Bradley

S6

S6 PSE Week commencing 25 September 2017:- Please note that from 25 September
you will be in an IT room for PSE until the end of November. The pattern below is how it
will be the same every week. Please check with your Guidance teacher if you need more
info.

Tuesday	•	26 September 2017	Period 4	GP1
Wednes	day	27 September 2017	Period 2	IT1
Wednes	day	27 September 2017	Period 5	GP1
Wednes	day	27 September 2017	Period 5	GP2
Wednes	day	27 September 2017	Period 5	Library PCs
Friday		29 September 2017	Period 3	GP1

 Wednesday 27 Sept 2017 – Period 5:- RGU presentation on UCAS and University life in the Assembly Hall. Thanks.

Mr Littler